
 

Nursery Newsletter  

Friday 20th June 2025 

 

We have had another lovely week in Nursery. The sun has been shining, and we have had lots 

of fun! 

Miss Hamilton, Miss Smith, Miss Saez and I were extremely proud of the children on 

Tuesday as they took part in their first-ever Sports Day. We had such a fun morning and the 

children were just amazing! 

On Wednesday, during our Outdoor Learning lesson, the children used different parts of 

flowers to make their own flower pictures. We had some beautiful creations, which have now 

taken pride of place on our walls. 

We have been watching our seeds to see how they are growing. Our cress heads are looking 

like they’ll need a haircut soon! We are still waiting for our sunflowers to appear. 

Our final group of settling-in sessions for our new children took place on Thursday. The 

current Nursery children have been amazing role models – sharing toys, playing with the new 

children and making sure they feel happy and welcome. 

 

Next Week 

On Wednesday 25th June, we have our Grandparents’ Tea Party. All of our lovely 

grandparents are invited to join us in the Nursery between 2 and 3 pm for cake and a play. If 

you have not yet confirmed attendance, please do so  here.  

 

Nursery Notices  

Speech Night takes place on Wednesday 9th July. Attendance is compulsory for children 

from Kindergarten to Year 6. As such, there will be no Late Stay on this day. 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing everyone next week.  

 

Miss Bardsley, Miss Hamilton, Miss Smith and Miss Saez 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/FDUMQXAocfTUwHkw8

